STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

January 11, 1988 POST OFFICE BOX 1980

GARREY CARRUTHERS HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980

GOVERNOR

(505) 383-6161

E1 Paso Natural Gas Company
Box 1492
E1 Paso, TX 79978

Attn: Russell Cowart

Re: Request for Gas Connection Notice
Conoco Inc.
Lockhart B #10-E Sec. 14, T21S, R36E
Eumont Pool

Gentlemen:

This is our third request for a gas connection notice for this
well. Conoco Inc. has advised that the well was connected November
9, 1988, and the gas proration schedule indicates you accepted
delivery through your system in November 1988, but we have not

as yet received a gas connection notice from you.

Your prompt attention to this matter will be greatly appreciated.
Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

cc: Vic Lyon
0CD Santa Fe



